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To my patients: 
 
It has been my privilege to serve and learn from you over the past 36 years. I will be retiring and the 
practice will close on October 31, 2025.  Your records, office visits and procedures have always been sent 
to your referring provider.  Your medical records are currently available at no charge to you if you call the 
office and request them prior to October 31.  Alternatively, you can email:  
Lisa.Malang@acrsurgeons.com or Karen.Goldblatt@acrsurgeons.com and request your records via email. 

After October 31, 2025, your records will be available via a data storage facility third party (for a small 
fee).  We will post this information on the website as we get nearer to October 31, 2025. 

For future colorectal concerns, please consult with your primary care physician as there is no one 
acquiring this practice.  Allowing me to serve you has been a great source of satisfaction and joy.  I wish 
you all the best! 

Respectfully, 

 
Stephen E Brown, MD 

1331 N 7th Street, Ste 275 
Phoenix, AZ  85006 
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